
  

 

 

AGRI Italy Platform Uncapped Guarantee 

Instrument  

Information Notice: Extension of the Call for 

Expression of Interest deadline 

Date: 15 October 2018 

Information notice regarding the Call for Expression of Interest of 

the AGRI Italy Platform Uncapped Guarantee Instrument  

With reference to the Call for Expression of Interest launched on 24 

January 2018 with initial deadline on 15 October 2018 (“Call”), we 

inform that:   

(i) The new deadline for the submission of the Expressions of 

Interest by the Financial Intermediaries has been postponed 

until 31 January 2019, therefore any references in the Call to 

the “Deadline” shall be deemed to be 31 January 2019 (or the 

later date as announced in the section of EIF’s website relating 

to the Platform).  

 

(ii) The Platform will remain open to additional contributions by 

other Managing Authorities until 31 December 2018 (or the 

later date as announced in the section of EIF’s website relating 

to the Platform). 

For any other financial institution interested in submitting an 

Expression of Interest to the Call, please visit 

http://www.eif.org/what_we_do/resources/agri-italy-

platform/index.htm    

http://www.eif.org/what_we_do/resources/agri-italy-platform/index.htm
http://www.eif.org/what_we_do/resources/agri-italy-platform/index.htm
http://www.eif.org/what_we_do/resources/agri-italy-platform/index.htm

